
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: The mission of the Fontana Unified School District is to graduate all students prepared to succeed in a changing 

world. Fontana Unified School District celebrates learning through the development of the whole child. Our commitment to 

excellence provides quality education, in depth, for all students. 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Andrew Shortall  

July 24, 2024                        (909) 204-6013                                                                                                                      

Fontana Unified Elementary School Set to Celebrate New 
Facility Improvements on First Day of 2024-25 School Year   

 

WHAT: All 46 Fontana Unified School District schools are gearing up for the start of the 2024-25 

school year, an especially historic day for Sierra Lakes Elementary School, which will celebrate 

the completion of a school renovation. Balfour Beatty served as the general contractor for the 

project, which constructed a two-story building holding 15 new fourth- and fifth-grade 

classrooms, a second-level outdoor classroom area overlooking the San Bernardino 

Mountains, and a new playground area for students. 

 

WHEN: Monday, August 5 

8 a.m. – noon  

 

WHERE: Sierra Lakes Elementary School  

 5740 Avenal Place, Fontana  

 

DETAILS: Click here for a sneak peek of Sierra Lakes Elementary’s improvements and a word from 

Principal Joel Aviña. School or District representatives will be made available for pre-arranged, 

on-camera interviews during the first day of school. Please contact Andrew Shortall at 

andrew.shortall@vmapr.com or (909) 204-6013 to schedule interviews to ensure a staff 

member is available at your desired time.  

 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcome and greatly 

appreciated. 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/zsvo83fcbwr6062alrz3t/Sierra-Lakes-Update.mp4?rlkey=mascd5k4era7s4uzowlt5ngg5&dl=0
mailto:andrew.shortall@vmapr.com

